
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the woodland workshop we had a special 

message from the birds. We had to solve the 

clues to find our woodland treats. Jude brought 

mince pies and we made our hot chocolate and it was very exciting! 

Then on Friday we went on the bus to Alnwick Garden to visit Father 

Christmas. Before we could see the man himself we had to help the 

Princess find some fairy tale clues to defeat the wicked witch so 

that she could marry the Prince. 

Learning Journal 18.12.15 

Over the last couple of weeks we have celebrated Christmas in style. 

Here are some of the photos to show you what we have been up to.  



We dressed up in some fantastic costumes…… 

And climbed through the magic door! 

 

Can you guess which  

fairy tales these 

magic objects 

belong to? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We were ready for lunch and we had a visit from someone very 

special while we were eating. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then it was finally time to visit Father Christmas! 

We sang lots of songs and told him all about our Christmas play. 

Then we each had a lovely chat with him to tell him what we wanted 

for Christmas before getting our presents. We all had good manners 

and remembered to say please and thank you. 



After that we had a play in the gardens before getting the bus 

home. Despite wearing our waterproof suits and our new waterproof 

gloves we managed to get quite wet in the water features. 

You should be very proud of your children. Staff and members of 

the public commented on their excellent behaviour and how nicely 

they spoke to and played with each other. We all had a fabulous day 

out. 

 

 



On Monday we put our play costumes back on and went to Christon 

Bank Church to do a mini performance of our Nativity play. Once 

again the children did us proud and sang and acted beautifully. 

 

Our Christmas Dinner was a real treat as Josie made us a wonderful 

feast and we welcomed lots of guests to join us as a thank you for 

their hard work and support for our school. 



And finally today was our Christmas 

party! We danced, played games and 

sang and ate lots more delicious food. 

We even had a disco with a disco ball. 

 

 

 

 

All that remains is to wish all our families and children a happy, 

peaceful and relaxing Christmas and to say thank you for your 

amazing support for the school this year. We hope you enjoy 

celebrating Christmas with your children as much as we have and we 

look forward to more adventures in 2016!  

 

 

 

 


